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Stevenson Middle School
Meal Policy for School Year 2023-2024

Online applications for free and reduced-price meals will be available for 
submission at EZMealApp.com beginning July 15, 2023.  Paper applications will be 
distributed to all students when we receive them approximately the second week 
of August.  Paper application is not required if applying online.

Students who were eligible for free or reduced meals at the end of SY2022-2023 
will have that status carried over until September 19, 2023 or until a new 
application is processed.  Families who did not apply in SY2022-2023 or do not 
qualify for free or reduced-price meals will be charged the “paid” meal price.

Current meal prices:
Price Reduced Price

Breakfast: $1.10 $0.30
Lunch: $2.50 $0.40

Deposits are cash only.
Deposits must be made at least one day before it is needed in the account.  
Deposit drop box is located at the front office counter.  Loans will not be issued.  
Parents may call the school to inquire about balances at 808-307-3300.  We highly 
encourage parents to register at ezschoolpay.com to monitor the student’s 
account, make credit card payments (for a small fee: $0.13 convenience fee and 
1.99% transaction fee) and set low balance reminders.

We use Identimetrics, a biometric finger-scan system, to purchase meals in the 
cafeteria.  Students enroll either during Schedule Pick Up Day or at the front 
office.

This institution is an equal opportunity employer.


